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Lean ERFA seminar ultimo may 2024 in Poland 

It is all about being LEAN! 

Last week, the 23-24th, a group of great participants was meeting for DFA LEAN CAMP. Actually, we first 

called it DFA Lean “erfa” meeting, and this it, what it is – to meet and get inspiration and experience 

exchange about how to work with Lean in agriculture. 

But it was so intensive, great days, on super cosy location, that we chose to rename it for LEAN CAMP. 

We were visiting Goodvalley in Poland, and heard about their Lean journey – how they started, what the 

focus is, how to build the Lean culture and not at least how to get the results. 

Goodvalley were our hosts, and we visited both a sow farm, weaner farm, service and warehouse, 

slaughterhouse and feed mill. At the different locations, we were meet by very engaged managers, telling 

about how Lean looks like in their department, how they work with it, and what changes it has given. 

A long the way we discussed many interesting points between the different participants and companies, 

about their considerations in working with Lean, and in the end, we summed it all up for specific “5 BOLD 

STEPS PLAN”. Sofie Hammerskov was facilitating the group, in strong cooperation with the super host from 

Goodvalley, leaded by Agnieszka Dorowa       



 
 
 
Next DFA LEAN CAMP will be in November - and it is an open group! Meaning where you not participating 

previously, you can jump in join, as well as you are not obliged to participate in each event. 

You can jump in and out. 

If you would like to be the loop, then contact Sofie Hammerskov, sofie@hammerskov.dk 
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